
 

To: Permanent Representatives of Members with WMO 

cc: Hydrological Advisers  

 Presidents of Regional Associations 
 President and co-vice-presidents of SERCOM 
 President and co-vice-presidents of INFCOM 
 Director of the National Centers for Environmental Information (NCEI), Asheville  

Our ref.: 06677/2021/S/CS/CMP/WWR2020 30 March 2021 

Subject: Postponement into 2022 of the annual collection of data for publication in 

World Weather Records  

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I wish to inform you that the collection of World Weather Records (WWR) 2020 will 

be postponed into 2022 and a separate WMO call will be issued in 2022 for the joint collection 

of 2020 and 2021 World Weather Records. The postponement has been proposed to allow 

focusing resources on the collection of the new Climatological Standard Normals 1991-2020, 

which is expected to start in October 2021 (a separate WMO call will be issued in due time). 

Should you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the WMO 

Climate Monitoring and Policy Services Division (Mr Omar Baddour and Mr Peer Hechler at the 

following email address: wcdmp@wmo.int). 

I wish to thank you for your continued support to the WMO activities. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Dr Elena Manaenkova 

for the Secretary-General 
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